
 

 
From: Paul Harper (Cllr) [mailto:PaulHarper@maidstone.gov.uk]  

Sent: 22 December 2016 10:47 
To: Samantha Neale; Poppy Collier 

Cc: Keith Adkinson (Cllr) 

Subject: Ref 16/03849/lapre 1 Milton street  
Importance: High 

 
Dear Samantha and poppy, 
 
I am the local councillor for this area. 
 
I would like to call this licensing application to go before the licensing committee. 
 
I object to this on the following grounds 
 
The site is located on a residential street 
 
Milton street is one way any any night time traffic, car or foot will disturb local residents. 
 
There is no demonstrated evidence of the need for such long opening hours in the local 
neighbourhood. 
 
The hours should be limited to 6am to 10:30pm. 
 
I have been contacted by concerned residents on this issue. 
 
Please confirm receipt of this email  
 
Regards 
 
Paul  
 
Paul Harper 
Labour group leader and councillor for Fant 
Sent from my Windows Phone 
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